
From: Nicholas Zettel <nicholaszettel@the1stward.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 3:29 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: The Cauldron Intro 
  

  
Hi Steve, 
  
Ald. La Spata indeed attended this event, with a value stated under $50 from the host. 
The venue itself was the host, no other organization hosted. 
  
Host: The Cauldron  
Place: The Cauldron, 1612 West Division 
Date: January 17, 2024 
  
Best, 
-Nick 
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